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Dear Parents and Carers, 
There is not much news in the newsletter this week, as I wanted to share some information 
regarding arrangements for next year.   You will also receive your child’s school report next 
week, please make an appointment with your child’s class teacher if there is anything you 
want to discuss.  

With best wishes, 
Kate Dawson  
(Headteacher) 

PE uniform in 2023-24 
 

Please be aware that from September, 
children in Y1-6 will be able to come 
to school in their PE kits on their PE 
day.  
Children in EYFS will keep  their PE kit 
in school in a bag on their peg.  They 
will not be coming into school in their 
PE kit.   
  
PE kit 
White t-shirt , black or navy shorts, 
plain navy blue or black or grey 
sweatshirt, tracksuit bottoms/leggings 
and trainers.   
 
All children will need an outdoor PE kit 
as we will be outside whatever the 
weather (including a waterproof coat).  
All earrings to be removed for PE les-
sons, they can no longer tape them 
up.  

Drop off and Pick up for  2023-24 

 

Drop off between 8:50am and 9:00am 

Pendle Class (Class 1) and Sharp-Haw Class (Class 2)to be dropped off at the KS1 playground 

gate. 

Pen-Y-Ghent Class (Class 3), Ingleborough Class  (Class 4), Whernside Class (Class 5) to be 

dropped off on the KS2 playground.  

 

Pick-up 

Pendle Class (Class 1) Pick-up at 15.25pm on KS1 playground. 

Sharp-Haw Class (Class 2) Pick-up at 15.30pm on KS1 playground. 

Pen-Y-Ghent Class (Class 3) and Ingleborough Class (Class 4) to be picked up on the KS2 

playground. 

Whernside Class (Class 5) to leave from their classroom door onto ramp at the front of the 

school. 

NB. Teachers will always keep hold of your child, if you have children in more than one class. 

Cycling Tournament  
 

I was very proud of the cycling team, who did 
an amazing job of competing against 7 other 
teams.  We won the tournament with a fantastic 
64 points. Well done team.  



Friday 14th July– Year 6 climbing Whernside. 
Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th July-KS2 per-
formance 
Wednesday 19th July-Leavers disco for all chil-
dren 
Thursday 20th July-Leavers assembly  
Friday 21st July-End of term . 
Tuesday 5th September-School opens to all. 
 

Pupils of the past 3 weeks; award-
ed for great helping out around the 
school, being a super role model, 
excellent maths, brilliant writing, a 
great attitude to learning and bril-
liant knowledge retention. 

Pendle Class: Edward and Josey 
Sharp Haw Class: Alec & Nika 
Penyghent Class: Joe and Lincoln 
Ingleborough Class: Ted & Layla 
Whernside Class:  Eva & Alexie 
Mr Glover’s Super Star: Year 5 & 6 
 
Pendle Class: Amy & Henry 
Sharp Haw Class: Hunter & Arabella 
Penyghent Class:  Illia & Daniel 
Ingleborough Class: Sapphire & Ethan 
Whernside Class: Lydia and Layla 
Mr Glover’s Super Star: Sam 
 
Pendle Class: Ida & Sami 
Sharp Haw Class: Cleo & George 
Penyghent Class:  Jojo & Harris 
Ingleborough Class: Emily & Ethan 
Mr Glover’s Super Star: Ayden 

Please check your school money ac-
count to ensure there are no out-

standing payments on your account.  
At present we have £2840 outstand-
ing on School Money. If you are un-
able to settle your account, please 
discuss your situation with school. 


